
December 14,2010 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 111, Materials Licensing 
2443 Warrenville Road, Ste 2 10 
Lisle, IL 60532-43521 

Re: Amendment to NRC License No. 2 1-26540-01 
Mid-Michigan Cardiology Associates, P.L.C. 

ATTN: To Whom It May Concern: 

We would like to amend our current NRC license to reflect the following changes. 

1. We request approval to add the following authorized user: Chandler G. 
Veenhuis, D.O., for use of 35.100 and 35.200. He was listed as an authorized 
user on NRC license #21-18979-01, Tawas St. Joseph Hospital. 

2. Please add the use of 35.100 and 35.200 without limitation, As Dr. Veenhuis 
meets the criteria for this use. Our current license is limited to cardiovascular 
use only. 

3 .  We will not be using PET radionuclides on this license. 

4. We are also requesting a name change from Mid-Michigan Cardiology 
Associates, PLC to Premier Medical Clinics. Please note, there will be no 
change in the ownership, governance, or control. Our mailing address will 
remain the same. 

We appreciate your assistance with this amendment. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact our physics 
consultant, Laura Luna at 734-662-3 197. sine* 
Ad&& I ator 
Dr. E. G. Raj 
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